



TAKARI PRIMARY SCHOOL

RICKMAN ST BALCATTA WA 6021

PH 9253 4550 Email: takari.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.takarips.wa.edu.au

NEWSLETTER #12

Week 4 Term 3

Thursday 12 August 2021

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE: Thank you to all the parents who took the time to meet with teachers on Tuesday to discuss their children's progress over the first half of the year. In total, 106 interviews were conducted, representing just under 70% of our student population. If parents were not able to make an interview on Tuesday, they are to contact their child's teacher to organise a convenient time, in the next few weeks. Miss Goodwin's interviews will be conducted later in the term.

At Takari, we believe that all children have the right to feel safe at all times. We also know that as parents, carers and teachers we cannot be with each child every minute of every day. As a school, we are committed to teaching every child protective behaviour strategies so they can recognise unsafe situations and be proactive and confident in their response. The school is offering a free Protective Behaviours workshop for parents and carers next Wednesday 18 August. Information on this workshop was distributed to students yesterday. I hope as many parents and carers can make this very important workshop.

David Tennant

MRS FLEMING ON LEAVE: Mrs Fleming has extended her leave to the end of the year. Miss Goodwin, who has worked in the Pre-primary class every Thursday over the last two terms, has been contracted to take over full time responsibilities in the class. We wish Mrs Fleming all the best and look forward to seeing her again next year.

MYSTERY PRIZE DRAW: The school operates a Class Mystery Prize Competition reward program, where classes receive reward tokens for displaying appropriate behaviours in and out of the classroom. This week, three classes made it to the top of the board and chose from the prize box:

Yr 3/4 Receive a birthday cake, even though it's no one's birthday. Yr 4/5 One hour on board games with their buddy class or Mr T.

Yr 5/6 Pizza lunch for everyone!

Once all classes have reached the top of the board all students will receive a whole school reward.

NATIONAL TREE DAY: Tomorrow is National Tree Day. We are very fortunate to have Big Rock Toyota sponsoring the National Tree Day event again this year. They have provided funds for the purchase of trees to plant and will offer all students a free sausage sizzle on the day.

BAND PERFORMANCES: Our two rock bands and the Stirling Community Youth band will be performing at the WAGSMS concert at the Burswood Theatre TONIGHT! Good luck to you all!









School Photos were taken yesterday, Wednesday 11 August. Late payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. You can place an order online at any time for the remainder of the current school year however a \$15 fee will apply if you order after 21 August 2021.



If your child is in a special group photo, you can use the same school code on your order envelope to view and order these photos on Kapture's website, around the time that school photos are ready to be delivered.

Please note; Class group, individual and sibling portraits are not available to view online.

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you have any queries please direct them to the Kapture office on 9240 1714 or email enquiries@kapture.com.au.

SWIMMING LESSONS: All students from PP—Yr 6 will have swimming lessons in weeks 7 to 8 of this term, commencing on MONDAY 30 AUGUST 2021. The cost will be \$57 per child. We appreciate there have been many expenses recently, however, swimming is a very important skill for all students. Notes will be distributed next week and will need to be returned by Wednesday 25 August. Payments can be made via EFT or use any credit on your child's account or by cash.



Please contact Admin for any further information required.

FREE Protective Behaviours Workshop for Parents and Carers Wednesday 18 August 2021 6:00pm to 8:00pm

Parents and carers play a vital role in helping children develop personal safety and resilience skills, and it is very important children hear the same messages at school and home.

Working together, we can help our children to recognise unsafe situations and be proactive and confident in their response.

By attending this workshop, you will:

- learn the key principles of the protective behaviours program.
- understand the positive impact of the protective behaviours program for children.
- discuss how the protective behaviours program is being taught at school.
- practise activities and ways to speak with your child at home about personal safety that aligns with what they have learnt at school.

DATE: Wednesday 18 August 2021 Light refreshments
TIME: 6:00pm to 8:00pm will be served

VENUE: Science & Technology Room, Takari PS

Please note: Because of the content of this workshop it is not suitable for children to attend.

Please complete and return the registration form, distributed yesterday, by Monday 16 August.





TEAM TAKARI





This fortnight, Team Takari is focussing on Bullying.

What is Bullying?

Bullying is the act of repeated aggressive behaviour intended to hurt another individual; physically, mentally or emotionally.

How do we identify Bullying?

It involves someone having power over someone else.

It is ongoing and repeated.

It involves behaviours that can cause physical, mental or emotional harm.

What should you do if you feel you are being bullied?

- 1. Be assertive.
- 2. Say: When you _____, it makes me feel _____. Could you please _____
- 3. Report incidents to a teacher.
- 4. If that doesn't work, tell a different teacher. It is important that you feel listened to.

What should you do if you think you see someone else being bullied?

Report incidents to a teacher.

If that doesn't work, tell a different teacher.

It is important that you feel listened to.

Offer support to the person being bullied.

Stick up for them.

Someone who sees bullying take place but is not involved is called a bystander.

Respect

Responsibility

Kindness

Personal Best

Honour Certificate Recipients



1	Pre Primary	Persia F Emilia L	
	Year 1 Rm 10	Alper A Isla W	
	Year 1/2 Rm 8	Riley A Isla T	
	Year 2/3 Rm 3	Eden E Mia N Isaac P	
	Year 3/4 Rm 2	Pocholo A Zoe A	
	Years 4/5 Rm 4	Maria H Jackson K Dion N	
	Years 5/6 Rm 5	Manuel F Alexys H Julia K	
TO STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PA	Music	Kailey B	
S. Contract	Science	Khado G	
	Italian	Milly B-W	

Congratulations!

ASSEMBLY—YR 1/2:

What a wonderful assembly we had last week. The Yr 1/2 class not only looked fabulous but their assembly item was perfect, coinciding with the Olympics in Japan.

We were lucky to have so many parents coming to watch as well.



Our next assembly is in Week 6, on Thursday 26 August marking Book Week. So get your thinking caps on for your book week costume!

The theme for 2021 is "Old Worlds, New Worlds and Other Worlds"



YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU

Takari P&C

The P&C membership is very low and we are always on the look out for more members. Without an active P&C, events such as the Mothers and Fathers Day stalls, Disco, Easter and Christmas raffles, Sausage Sizzles, Halloween and Christmas events, Toastie days and the famous Colour Run event could not happen. Not only are these fun events, they help raise funds for the school and ultimately your children.

If you would like more information, can assist with any of the events (you don't have to sign up for all of them!) or you would like to join, please contact me either by phone, text or email.

We really do need YOU!

Kelly Praetz P&C President praetz 85@hotmail.com 0417761749



Help keep our school safe and secure

If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch Security or the Police. Thank you for your support. School Watch Security: **1800 177 777**



2021 Term Planner

Term 3

4	9/8 School Council Meeting Carnival Practice 2pm	10/8 Nude Food Tuesday Progress Interviews Early Close 11.45am	11/8 Containers for \$ School Banking School Photos	12/8 Newsletter #12 WAGSMS Rehearsal all bands. WAGSMS Concert Crown Theatre PM	13/8 National Tree Day and Sausage Sizzle
5	16/8 Carnival Practice 2pm	17/8 Nude Food Tuesday Carnival Practice 2pm	18/8 Containers for \$ School Banking Protective Behaviours session for parents 6-8pm	19/8	20/8
6	23/8 Book Week	24/8 Nude Food Tuesday	25/8 Containers for \$ School Banking Faction Athletics Carnival	26/8 Newsletter #13 Assembly - Book Week. Rm 2	27/8
7	30/8 Swimming Lessons Yrs PP-6	31/8 Nude Food Tuesday	1/9 Containers for \$ School Banking	P&C Fathers Day Stall	3/9
8	6/9 Swimming Lessons Yrs PP-6	7/9 Nude Food Tuesday	8/9 Containers for \$ School Banking Yr 6 Camp Meeting	9/9 Newsletter #14	10/9
9	13/9	14/9 Nude Food Tuesday Interschool Jumps and Throws	15/9 Containers for \$ School Banking	16/9 Assembly—Music	17/9 Interschool Athletics Carnival BPS
10	20/9	21/9 Nude Food Tuesday	22/9 Containers for \$ School Banking	23/9 Newsletter #15	24/9

School Holidays Term 4 Commences for students on Tuesday 12 October

2021 Term Planner

Term 4

1	11/10 School Development Day Students do Not attend	12/10 Nude Food Tuesday Edu dance	13/10 Containers for \$ School Banking	14/10	15/10
2	18/10	19/10 Nude Food Tuesday Edu dance P&C Meeting	20/10 Containers for \$ School Banking Year 6 Camp	21/10 Newsletter #16	22/10

VACSWIM SWIMMING LESSONS:

Enrolments are now open for VacSwim swimming lessons during the October and summer school holidays.

VacSwim offers fun lessons at beach or pool locations across WA. Not only is VacSwim a great school holiday activity, it also teaches valuable safety skills to help keep your child safe in the water.

Your children can start as young as five years old.

Don't wait! Enrol your children in VacSwim now at education.wa.edu.au/vacswim

Further information about fees, locations and how to enrol are on the Vacswim website

